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MEMORANDUM FOR: ELLIOT P. LEWIS
Assistant Inspector General for Audit

FROM: JANE OATES bq,._L 19 S B

Assistant Secretary

SUBJECT: Recovery Act: ETA Took Recommended Corrective
Action to Ensure Congressional Intent Could Be Met in the
YouthBuild Program
Draft Audit Report No. 18-10-006-03-001

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the report cited above. The Employment and
Training Administration (ETA) has reviewed the report and have no further comments.
The report is reflective of comments provided by my staff during the February 3"
meeting held with your Audit Team.

Again, thank you for the opportunity to further comment on the Draft Report prior to
issuing the final. If you have any questions, please contact Laura P. Watson at (202)
693-3961 or Greg Weltz at (202) 693-3527.

cc: Grace Kilbane
Director
Office of Workforce Investment
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